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welcomed the Deputy Managing Director for Asia and Pacific Department, European External 

Action Service (EEAS) 
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 On Monday 7th March 2022, at 14.00 hrs., at the Reception Room No. 205, 2nd Floor, 
Parliament Building, Hon. Mr. Chakkrapan Pornnimit, the 1st Vice-Chairperson of the Committee on 
Foreign Affairs and its members welcomed Mrs. Paola Pampaloni, Deputy Managing Director for 
Asia and Pacific Department , European External Action Service (EEAS) on the occasion of courtesy 
call for discussion on the issue of Thai–EU Comprehensive  Partnership and  Cooperation 
Agreement (PCA) in the case of  Thailand stances on the Ukraine-Russia and Myanmar situation as 
well as  follow – up to the progress of the deliberation of Draft Organic Act on the Election of 
Members of the House of Representatives, the Draft Organic Act on Political Parties, and the Act 
on the Prevention and Suppression of Torture and Enforced Disappearance. 
 
Source: https://web.parliament.go.th/view/1/%E0%B8%A0%E0%B8%B2%E0%B8%9E%E0%B8%8

2%E0%B9%88%E0%B8%B2%E0%B8%A7%E0%B8%AA%E0%B8%A0%E0%B8%B2%E0%B
8%9C%E0%B8%B9%E0%B9%89%E0%B9%81%E0%B8%97%E0%B8%99%E0%B8%A3%E0
%B8%B2%E0%B8%A9%E0%B8%8E%E0%B8%A3/84877/parcy/TH-TH 
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